
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 June 2006 

3. RICCARTON/WIGRAM COMMUNITY BOARD’S SUBMISSION ON DRAFT LTCCP 
 
 At a seminar meeting of 19 April 2006 the Board considered the contents of the Council’s draft 

community plan document and formulated  a draft submission for further consideration. 
 
 The Board reviewed its draft submission and resolved that its submission on the draft Christchurch 

City Council Our Community Plan Christchurch O-Tautahi 2006/16 (“LTCCP”), as amended, be 
adopted.  

 
 
 


